
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: NOTICE OF WITS JUNCTION RESIDENCES POWER INTERRUPTIONS FOR THE 
INSTALLATION OF ELECTRIC CHECK METER ON THE CITY POWER MAIN SUPPLY.  
 
 
 Dear: Mr Thokozani Zondi / Sivuyisiwe Tyelboyi /Sibusiso Vutula/ Prince Seroto/Faith Nkonyane  
 
This memorandum is to inform the management of Wits Junction Residences, students, 
stakeholders, and all relevant parties about an upcoming power interruption at the WITS Junction 
residences.  
 
This interruption is a required for the installation of the electric check meter to be installed on the 
main city power supply side.  
 Please find the date and estimated time for this power interruption listed below:  
 
Saturday, 05 April 2025, from 09:00 to 17:00 
  
During this time (8 hours in total), there will be no power to Wits Junction residences, however, 
Generators will remain operational throughout this power outage.  
We kindly request cooperation and assistance from Wits Junction Residences, students, 
stakeholders, and all relevant parties to reduce power consumption to prevent the overloading of 
generators, which may result in tripping. 
 
 Precautionary note:   
 
Due to the complexity of the work to be carried out, there may be changes in the duration of the 
outage. Should the duration of the outages change, timely notification will be issued.   
 
Regards  
Itumeleng Phukuntsi  
Campus Facilities Manager: All Residences | Operations and Facilities Management  

 


